
Title：A Notice about Taking Thorough Measures to Help Prevent the Spread of COVID-19 

during the New Year Holiday Period 

 

To Dear all Faculty member and students, 

 

As the number of people infected by COVID-19 is increasing nationwide, Miyagi Prefecture has issued 

a ‘Miyagi Medical Emergency Declaration’ to further promote efforts to help prevent the spread of 

COVID-19. At Tohoku University, the number of infections among students and employees has 

continued to increase since November. An alert entitled ‘A Notice about Measures to Help Prevent the 

Spread of COVID-19’ was issued on December 9, 2022. 

Please inform those within your department that each individual should recognize the elevated risk of 

infection due to greater levels of contact with other people during the New Year holiday period. Please 

encourage them to continue to take action to both prevent themselves from becoming infected and to 

not infect others. 

The attached flyer was prepared to promote these efforts. Please distribute it to everyone within your 

department. 

 

Reference (in Japanese, with a link to an English-language document at the bottom): 

To all students and faculty (A Notice about Measures to Help Prevent the Spread of COVID-19) 

   https://www.tohoku.ac.jp/japanese/newimg/newsimg/news20221209_covid_en.pdf 

 

 

December 21, 2022 

Director of the Education and Student Support Department 

Director of the General Affairs and Planning Department 

 

Contact details for the above matters 

For employees: 

Safety and Health Management Section 

E-mail: anzen@grp.tohoku.ac.jp 

For students: 

Health Administration & Consultation at the Student 

Health Care Center 

E-mail: hoken-jm@grp.tohoku.ac.jp 
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